
 

 

Eight of our Year 4 students took part in a tennis tournament at King 

George's Park. They all performed excellently earning fourth place as 

a team, congratulations to them all. Special mention goes to Basil who 

won all his matches, impressing the All-Star Tennis coaches. All Star 

Tennis are holding some free trial sessions for children. To find out more, 

visit their website. 
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